
Weekly Update 
26 March 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I hope you are all well and beginning to look forward the Easter break and be able to have some quality 
family time.   

Can I remind parents about the importance of COVID19 testing.  Please see attached a letter we sent out 
a few weeks ago from Bracknell Forest.  Please remember – Lateral Flow Tests are for asymptomatic 
testing only. If you or your child have any COVID symptoms you must book a PCR test.   

 
The government is recommending that members of a household of school staff or school age children, 
also take a free twice-weekly lateral flow test. This also applies if you are part of a support or childcare 
bubble to school age children. Bracknell Forest Council is in the process of setting up Community Collec-
tion sites throughout the borough and will announce when these are operational but, in the meantime, 
these tests are available:  
 through your employer if they offer testing to employees  

 at a local Community Test Site (see below)  

 by collecting a home test kit from Bracknell Leisure Centre   

 by ordering a home test kit online (see below)  

 
Car Park  
We are aware that the local car park is extremely busy at drop off and collection, this is compounded at 
the moment with the GP surgery running vaccines clinics.  We would strongly encourage parents/carers 
to either walk, or if driving, park in South Hill Park car park.      
 

Take a test at a Community Testing Site You can take a rapid lateral flow test by booking an appoint-
ment at a local Rapid Testing site. Testing at these sites is assisted, which means you will swab yourself 
under the supervision of a trained operator. 

 
Relationships, Sex, Health Education (RSHE) 
Please see attached a consultation letter regarding Relationship, Sex, 
Health Education and changes to the curriculum.   
 

After School Football Club—Year 5/6.  
Please see letters attached from Miss Stark regarding Football Club.   

 
Red Nose Day 
It was lovely to see everyone enjoy Red Nose Day last Friday. Many 
thanks for everyone’s donations, we raised an amazing £294. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photo Gallery 

Nursery planted some broad beans in 

the Edible Garden 

Year 3 also did some Shadow Work in the 

playground 

Year 4 did an Amazon tribe 

day last Friday where they 

collected berries, went fish-

ing, found a tamarin mon-

key and gathered  melons. 

Year 3 took part in a   

Maestros  webinar 

Dates  

Last Day of Term  Thursday 1st April (normal time)  

INSET  Monday  19th April  

Start of Term  Tuesday  20th April  


